
Core Values

Writers of the Week

Home Readers of the Week

Welcome to our New
Newsletter!
Each week Water Primary School will bring

you news and information from the school

through this digital Newsletter!

This week our Year 6 and Year 5 children

set off on their residential experience to

PGL. The children have already made so

many wonderful memories and we can't

wait to hear all their stories when they

return.

Year 4 will be also experiencing the great

outdoors when they visit Cornfield Farm

Fishery to take part in a spot of fishing

today> Look out for pictures and news on

Twitter.

Week Ahead

Half Term

Staff INSET Monday 7th June

All children back on Tuesday 8th

June

The latest Water Primary news, views and announcements
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Parent
Consultations

You should have been contacted by

your class teacher to arrange a five

minute telephone conference call for

after half term to discuss your child's

progress and happiness in school.

If you have not done so already, please

book in a timeslot with your child's

teacher.

I hope you all have a wondeful and safe

half term.

Please remember we have a staff

training day on Monday 7th June and

the children return to school on

Tuesday 8th June. 

TEKI HEALTH

This week we have informed our school

community of an exciting new

innovative trial called Teki Health. Staff

and the children of Water Primary will

be provided with healthcare advice and

assessments on minor illness. Hopefully,

this will result in better health

outcomes, minimise disruptions to

children's learning experiences and

lessen the impact upon individual

settings and parents/carers.  Please

note parents are invited to every

consultation, either in person and

virtually. 

Please do not feel you need to consent

to this. Some parents will be happy to

consent, some others may not. 
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